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GLAAD LAUNCHES OFFICIAL “COME OUTWITH ELLEN”
WORLDWIDEWEB SITE

GAY GROUP CONTINUES NATIONWIDE CAMPAIGN TO CELEBRATE
AMERICAN TELEVISION’S FIRST LESBIAN LEAD CHARACTER

Los Angeles, CA, March 26, 1997—The Gay & Lesbian Alliance Against Defamation
(GLAAD) today launched the official “Come Out With Ellen” World Wide Web site as the
media watchdog group continues its nationwide campaign to mark the historic coming out
of ABC Television’s Ellen Morgan, the first-ever lesbian lead character on American
television. The coming out episode will air on ABC on April 30, 1997. The “Come Out
With Ellen” Web site is located at www.glaad.org.

GLAAD’s official “Come Out With Ellen” site provides up-to-the-minute information
about the groundbreaking coming out episode and about GLAAD’s “Come OutWith Ellen”
viewing parties scheduled to take place in cities nationwide. The site also provides
information about how to host Ellen house parties, contact information for sponsors, online
Ellen resources as well as information about coming out. GLAAD began its successful “Let
Ellen Out” campaign nearly eight months ago and launched “Ellen Watch,” a Web page
dedicated to monitoring the show and to following the rumors that the title character would
be coming out.

“Many lesbians and gay men start their coming out process on the Internet because it is a
safe, anonymous place,” said Loren Javier, GLAAD Interactive Media Director,
“Thousands of people visit GLAAD’s Web site each day, and we hope that we can play a
role in helping them break down their closet doors, and to enjoy this landmark coming out
event.”

According to Chastity Bono, GLAAD Entertainment Media Director, “This episode marks
a historic turning point in television history, and we hope that lesbian and gay fans of the
show will turn out with GLAAD to come out with Ellen.”

For more information about GLAAD’s “Come Out With Ellen” campaign, please call (800)
GAY-MEDIAor e-mail to glaad@glaad.org. In LosAngeles, call (213) 658-6775 or in New
York call (212) 807-1700 or visit the “Come Out With Ellen” Web page at www.glaad.org.

GLAAD is the nation’s lesbian and gay news bureau and the only national lesbian and gay
multimedia watchdog organization. GLAAD promotes fair, accurate and inclusive
representation as a means of challenging discrimination based on sexual orientation or
identity.
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